
September 2nd, 1926

J. D. Palmer, Eso.,
Vocational Educational Board, 
Fredericton, H. B.

Derr Sir
I beg to acknowledge your 

letter of September 1st addressed to Sir Arthur 
Currie.

Sir Arthur is at present 
absent from the city, but is expected to return 
to Montreal early next week. Your letter v111 
be brought to his attention at the earliest 
opportunity.

Yours frithfully.

Principal’s Secretary.


